OCP:P

CONCRETE PIPE & PRECAST, LLC

March 11, 2019

Harnett County Central Permitting Office

PO Box 65
Lillington, NC 27546

Reference: 452 Webb Road - Concrete

Dear Harnett County Central Permitting,

I verify that the concrete foundations for the additional concrete batch
plant are designed to withstand the loads associated with these proposed
additions and have been built according to design.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me at the
number listed below.

Sincerely,

John Blankenship, P.E.
CP&P - Chief Operating Officer
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CP&P - CORPORATE OFFICE
10364 DESIGN ROAD - ASHLAND VA, 23005
PHONE: 804-752-1412 « EMAIL: JBLANKENSHIP@CONCRETEPANDP.COM



